

# LSP integration and PDAC Meeting 2018-09-20

## Date

20 Sep 2018

## Attendees

- [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#)
- [Unknown User \(xiuqin\)](#)
- [Kian-Tat Lim](#)
- [Michelle Butler](#)
- [Brian Van Klaveren](#)
- [Simon Krughoff](#)
- [Fabio Hernandez](#)
- [Igor Gaponenko](#)

## Goals

- Advance the integration of the LSP in its PDAC and other deployments

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	LSP workshop plans	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="#">Unknown User (xiuqin)</a></li></ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• See <a href="#">2018-10-23 to 25 Science Platform Workshop</a></li><li>• <b>Everyone please request their travel ASAP</b></li><li>• Discussion of having a "virtual hackathon" on implementation of AAIM</li><li>• Request to everyone involved in AAIM to make sure that their requirements are documented before the meeting</li><li>• Please check back on last year's workshop and actions to refresh your memories. <a href="#">2017-12-04 to -08 Science Platform Detailed Design and Engineering Workshop</a></li></ul>
	LSP deployment hardware requests for FY2019	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="#">Michelle Butler et al.</a></li></ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• See <a href="#">Processing and data service requirements: FY 2019</a></li><li>• <a href="#">Gregory Dubois-Felsmann</a> , <a href="#">Michelle Butler</a> , and <a href="#">Robert Gruendl</a> will get together to discuss how to size the User File Workspace (WebDAV, VOSpace) disk requirements for the LSP in 2019.</li></ul>

## Action items

